
 
Southwestern Ohio Educational Purchasing Council  

Food Service Updates for May 2023 
 

• We are currently working on Commercial Food & Beverage, Bakery, Dairy, Ice Cream, Produce, and 
Cafeteria Essentials/Custodial Items for the 2023-24 school year.  We will be having an EPC Food 
Service meeting at Aullwood on June 1st to finalize vendor awards.   
 

• The EPC surveyed members on current and proposed meal pricing as requested.  This will assist 
school districts with setting future pricing.  Survey results were sent to all districts that participated.   
 

• The EPC also sent out a survey requesting opinions on EPC Food related services.  Thank you to 
everybody that contributed.  We would like to do anything we can to assist our members and ensure 
that everybody is heard – all opinions are valued.  Contact us anytime with questions or concerns. 
 

• Our 32nd Annual EPC Educational Vendor Fair will be held at Wright State University’s Nutter Center 
on Wednesday, July 26th.  Please join us in the McLin Gym from 10:30 a.m. till noon for an EPC Food 
Service Program Update, Information from the Ohio Department of Education and a SWEPC Federal 
Commodity Cooperative Overview.   

 

Please contact us if we can help you! 
EPC Commercial Bid Program & SWEPC Commodity, Co-Op District Food Service Management Assistance, 

Procurement Reviews, Administrative Reviews, Profit/Loss Analysis, Consulting & Training Needs,  
EPC Google Group, Vendor Fair & more! 

 

Bonnie Muckenthaler – Bonnie.Muckenthaler@epcschools.org Ext. 1006 
 

Ken Swink – Ken.Swink@epcschools.org, Ext. 1003 
 

Robin Houston – Robin.Houston@epcschools.org, Ext. 1001  

 

www.epcschools.org            937-890-3725 

mailto:Bonnie.Muckenthaler@epcschools.org
mailto:Ken.Swink@epcschools.org
mailto:Robin.Houston@epcschools.org
http://www.epcschools.org/

